Well, January kicked off to a flying start! The Club seems to be ever evolving and our member base forever growing, so thank you all for your support and please continue to spread the word! As a result, I would like to give a warm welcome to all of our new Members. I very much look forward to meeting you all at our February Meet and Drive!

As most of you are aware, our first Monthly Meet and Drive kicked off on the 19<sup>th</sup> January. The morning was a huge success. It saw a wonderful mix of people & cars coming together, whilst having a blast around Surrey!



Something a little Different... Wednesday 12<sup>th</sup> February 2014 (8pm – 10pm)

A number of Members (including myself) are taking a trip to The Race Centre in Surbiton. Please click <a href="here">here</a> for further information. We will be doing the Grand Prix Heats (group event). This event has limited numbers and is on a first come first served basis. Price is approximately £40.50 if booked by this coming Monday. For all enquiries please drop me an email.

Just a little reminder for those of you not coming on the Lake District trip, we have one available slot for <a href="Khalid">Khalid</a> to photograph your car on the morning of the 28<sup>th</sup> February, therefore please get in touch should you want it?

I am also delighted to announce the starting point for the <u>Lake District Dash</u> will be the <u>Ace Cafe</u>. Teams and cars will congregate there for 12noon on the 28<sup>th</sup> February and we would really love to see you all there to wave us off!

Well that's all for now folks!

Kind Regards
The Chelsea Car Club Team



Follow us on Twitter: <a href="https://twitter.com/ChelseaCarClub">https://twitter.com/ChelseaCarClub</a>
Facebook Like us: <a href="https://www.facebook.com/TheChelseaCarClub?ref=hl">https://www.facebook.com/TheChelseaCarClub?ref=hl</a>